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Darwin bus interchange – temporary closure 

Christmas Pageant 

Passengers are advised that due to the Christmas Pageant on Saturday 18 November 2023, 
Darwinbus services in and out of Darwin City will change. 

All inbound services will travel via Daly St and Cavenagh St. Temporary bus stops will be 
located outside Coleman’s Printing and also at the Post Office building. 

Darwin Interchange will be closed from 4:00pm to 6:30pm. All inbound services will travel 
via Daly St, Smith St and terminate at Searcy St. 

 

  

All outbound services will depart from Woolworths Cavenagh St only except the route 14b services. 

The route 14b services at 4:10pm and 5:05pm will depart from Searcy St ONLY. 

The route 14c services at 3:55pm and 6:00pm will not operate. 

For more information, please contact Public Transport on 8924 7666 between 6.45am – 4.30pm Monday 
to Friday and 9am – 1pm Saturday or visit www.nt.gov.au/publictransport 

Contact 
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